
From: BoardSec
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: EB-2014-0139 FW: Notice of distribtion system
Date: April-15-14 9:44:26 AM

 
 
From: Dave Sharpe  
Sent: April-15-14 8:17 AM
To: BoardSec; Ashley.Pinnock@nexteraenergy.com; tdyck@torys.com
Subject: Notice of distribtion system
 
So nice of Nextera to allow us poor foke out here in Lambton County to comment on there application
process and changes made to there system  . I totally expect all comments to be reviewed then tossed
into the fire to heat your Toronto homes ( have anyone of you been to Lambton or even know where it
is ?) This notice is just that a notice that you are pushing ahead with the project no matter what , no
matter what the residents say or any of our representatives say . The utility poles on Kerwood road are
a disaster waiting to happen just a few feet from the roadway and yet your allowed by the province to
erect even more hazzards on our roads  . All the information meeting held and notices never once
mention any sizes or locations just this is the direction we are heading. Thanks to this Liberal
goverment for allowing this to happen , screw the poor rural residents of Ontario . This will make our
roads even more unsafe ,but I am sure that Nextera has the funds to pay the health and accident bills .
There is no democracy anymore ,so frustrating to see this happen in our neighbourhood . 
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